




of their CITI.  Deborah Floyd also recommended 

that the subcommittee form be dated.  It was 

recommended that the COE-GPC move to accept 

and try out the process, as described.  Motion to 

approve the revised subcommittee form by Yash 

Bhagwanji, seconded by Bob Zoeller.  The form will 

be dated and is ready to move forward with 

implementation. 

 

 

University Graduate 

Council/University  

GPC Updates Deborah Floyd provided an update regarding SPOT 

evaluations and graduate assistant benefits 

indicating that both are moving forward and 

continuing to be discussed.  

 

 

Other - Plans  

Next Year The COE-GPC discussed planning for leadership 

for the COE-GPC for next year as well as set 

dates/day of the week.  Dianne Wright indicated her 

desire not to continue as recording secretary for the 

upcoming academic year.  Several members asked 

if Deborah Floyd would agree to serve as chair 

again to ensure we have continuity and leadership 

during this era of continuous change.  

 

Deborah Floyd agreed to continue to serve as chair 

of the COE-GPC.  Motion made by Paul Peluso for 

Deborah Floyd to continue as chair; seconded by 

Bob Zoeller.  Motion unanimously approved by 

COE-GPC.   

 



Motion 


